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10th September 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have been delighted to see the pupils return so happily to school this week after their summer 
break.   The start of September is always an exciting time in school as we start the new year –   some 
pupils are working in new class groups, with new teachers and a new classroom – and others are in 
the same groups as they were, with staff they know well.    
 
As you are aware, we are carrying out two Lateral flow tests on pupils who have consent, the second 
one of these will be at the start of next week.   From then we will be asking parents to do the Lateral 
Flow tests at home with their child if they are able to.   We will continue to work with the guidance 
that is available for schools to support our response to any positive Covid cases.  
 
We anticipate that our new website will be going live next week. 
 
We will continue to monitor how pupils settle into the term and, as ever, please don’t hesitate to 
contact your child’s class teacher, myself or the Senior Leadership team should you have any 
questions or points you would like to discuss.  
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Ruth Zimmerman 
Head Teacher 


